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   Cambridge Courier – 2020/21 

 
 

 

Our next Rotary Meeting:   Wednesday 30 September 2020 
 

Speaker:  Celia Hammond, MP                             Topic: Federal Member for Curtin 
 

     We are expecting quite a number of members of the Rotary Clubs of Western Endeavour & Osborne Park to join us for this meeting 
 

On Duty 30/9/20: 

Speaker intro & thanks: Jeremy Wood                            Set up/Pack up: Graham McHarrie  

Coming up soon – Wednesday 7 October 
 

Speaker:  to be advised                                                                                Topic: wait and see! 
 

Speaker intro & thanks:  Peter Pearse                                             Set up/pack up:  Peter Burns 
                                    

Covid-19 measures aside, we meet at the Cambridge Bowling Club, Howtree Place, Floreat (near the Forum), 7.10 am for 
7.30 am. IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND OR IS BRINGING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE JEANETTE BY MONDAY MORNING 
via telephone (0413 190 412) or email (jp2wood@bigpond.com).                                               Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary. 

 
 
 
 
Birthdays:  none this time  

Wedding anniversaries: none this time  

Rotary anniversaries:  none this time 

 

 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 
 

 Peter Pearse reminded us that items are still needed for the Fete which takes place on Saturday 21st November. 

 Jim Berry advised that the annual Poppy Day collection will be held on Monday 9th November, and Members are asked to 

advise him if they can assist on the day. The format may be different this year; details will be discussed at our meeting on 

14th October. 

 This year’s ‘Cans for Christmas’ project is going to take the form of a drive-through rather than collecting from houses.  

 Sausage Sizzles at the Wembley Junior Cricket Club are likely to start on Friday 16th October; more details to follow. 

 We will again participate in the Driver Education Project for youngsters which will be held in early December. 

 Honorary Member Graeme Bain’s Mum died recently, and President Jeremy has been in touch with Graeme on our behalf. 

 

 

If the choice was between (a) drinking wine every day or (b) being skinny, what would you choose? 
 Red or white? 

NEWS FROM OUR LAST MEETING 

Francois Sauzier, Planning and Projects Officer, Cycling with the WA Department of Transport, came along to 

appraise us of the Western Australian Bicycle Network (WABN) Plan which has been in existence since 2014. The 

objective is to make cycling safe, connected, convenient and a widely accepted form of transport here in WA, and 

the Department gets input from numerous sources such as local government, WA Police and the RAC. Included in 

the WABN Plan are a long term Cycle network for Perth and Peel; expansion of the Principal Shared Path Network 

Strategies (a major transport strategy); Perth Bicycle Network projects; Regional Bicycle Network projects; a Safe 

Active Streets programme; and Perth Central Area projects. The Safe Active Streets programme is designed to 

provide different treatments based on safety considerations, and by slowing the traffic down the area concerned will 

be made safer for all users. Francois then outlined the programme that is specific to the Town of Cambridge, and he 

also told us about the effects of Covid-19 on the Plan – basically creating a greater demand for riding! 

In the audience today we welcomed Honorary Members Jeanette and Leonie, Rhonda Walker, Richard Scarff, Ted 

Grobicki, and Bruce McPherson – thank you all for coming along! 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 


